
 

 

System Wide BART Delay 
Monday, September 13th @ 3:37 PM 

 
We have received the following update from BART: 
 
There is a major delay system wide due to person(s) on the track. Mutual aid is being provided by MUNI 
in Downtown San Francisco. 
 
We will send an update if the situation persists. Please monitor BART for updates and visit the 
TMASF Connects website for commute alternatives. 

September 13th, 2021 
 

#   #   # 
 

Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance. 
 

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources. 
 

https://www.bart.gov/
https://www.bart.gov/
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Additional-Resources.pdf?x10591
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/

